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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I'm Rosalind O'Donoghue from Redmond, Or.   I support HB 2927, the 
National Popular Vote legislation.   What democratic country elects 
presidents that do not win the popular vote?   We do not need the 
Electoral college buffer that was implemented in a far different time. 
It's time to become a truer democracy in our elections.  Pass this bill as is, without amendments or 
diversions and send it to the senate. 
Sincerely,  Rosalind O'Donoghue 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Rosalind O'Donoghue 
1623 SW 34th St 
Redmond, OR 97756-7830 
(541) 604-5387 

 


